Dike, Darlene

From: Leah Christophorou
Sent: 24 February 2017 15:33
To: Planning

Subject: Michael Matthew

I have heard from my old neighbour friends that ther is a plan to build nine floor building behind the house [
lived there

for decades at 21 Oval road if this plan goes ahead the few periodic buildings in front of Oval road will
deminish the glory and character

of beautiful Victorian buildings

Oval Road has already been darkened by those  Ugly buildings built at the end of Oval Road when I was
living there myself

I would be grateful if you reconsider your plan and leave the yard behind as it is at present

Yours faithfully
Leah Christophorou



